
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHURCH OFFICE 
64901 CR 11  

Goshen, IN 46526 
phone: 862.2595/fax: 862.2178 
email: info@yellowcreekmc.org 

Website: www.yellowcreekmc.org 
www.facebook.com/yellowcreekmc 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
Mon. - Thur.: 8 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

Fri.: 8 a.m. - noon 
 

BULLETIN & The CURRENT 
INFORMATION DEADLINE 

Thursday noon 
Editor: Gwen Hernley 

Email newsletter items to 
gwen@yellowcreekmc.org 

 

 

~ Office Notes ~ 
Pastor Wes will be out of the office 
until July 28.  
 

~ Church Picnic ~ 

Sunday, August 3, is our all-church 
picnic, held at the cabin. This will follow 
Sunday School. Come with your well-
filled baskets: a main dish, plus a salad 
or dessert, table service and your 
chairs or blankets. Drink will be 
provided. The fellowship hall kitchen 
will be open for dropping off food that 
needs refrigeration during the morning 
worship service. Please take your food 
over to the cabin after Sunday School. 
Games and activities will be available 
during the picnic. 
 

~ Thank you! ~ 
     “We would like to thank everyone for your thoughts, prayers, 
phone calls, texts and visits from our pastors Wes and Doug, 
members of our Sunday School class. This has been a very 
challenging time for Richard, and he is still waiting for results from all 
the testing. Thank you to everyone, we appreciate and ask for 
continued prayers.” 

[Richard and Nancy Birk] 
 

~ Mark Your Calendars ~ 
You are invited to Yellow Creek for games, fellowship and 
fireworks show on Friday, August 8, 8 p.m. Bring your chairs, 
blankets and invite your family, friends and neighbors to join us. We 
are inviting a couple of other LMC churches in the area to join us. 
Fireworks will start after dusk (approximately 9:15 p.m.). If you have 
any questions, contact the church office. There will be ice cream and 
cookies. 

 

~ Bibles Needed ~ 
Maple City Chapel is collecting Bibles, old or new, for their “Bibles 
for Ghana” project. Their goal is to send 1200 Bibles to a setting 
where a Bible costs 3-6 weeks’ worth of wages. Preferred versions 
include NIV, NLT, and ESV for ease of reading and clear teaching. 
Feel free to round up from home – or used bookstores – any Bibles 
you can share with those who are hungry for God’s word. Bibles can 
be brought to the church office by Sunday, July 27 for delivery or 
taken directly to Maple City Chapel in Goshen by the same date. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Our mission is to call and prepare everyone to be fully committed followers of Jesus Christ. 
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Yellow Creek Happenings . . . 
 

Sunday, July 20 
 

 9:30 a.m. 
Morning Worship – Keith 
Pasqualone 
Jesus, the Great High Priest 
 

 10:45 a.m. 
Sunday School 
 

Monday, July 21 

 

 7:00 p.m. 
Iron Sharpens Iron 
 

Tuesday, July 22 

 

 6:30-7:30 a.m. 
Men’s Bible Study/Fellowship at 
Angel’s House of Pancakes, 
Linway Plaza

 

Sunday, July 27 
 

 9:30 a.m. 
Morning Worship – Doug 
Warning Against Apostacy 
 

 10:45 a.m. 
Sunday School 
 

 5:00 a.m. 
YA Campfire/Games 
At Tony & Marsha King’s 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Extended Calendar 

(Activities at 7 p.m. unless otherwise noted) 
 

 

  August 
 3 - Church Picnic, 11:30 am 
 4 - Iron Sharpens Iron 
 5 - Finance Committee, 6:30 pm 
 6 - MYF, 6:45 pm 
 8 - Fireworks, 8 pm 
 10 - BP Checks, 9 am 
 12 - Senior Activity Team, 11 am 
 12 - Day Care Board, 6:30 pm 
 13 - MYF, 6:45 pm 
 18 - Iron Sharpens Iron 
 19 - Leadership Board, 3:30 pm 
 20 - MYF, 6:45 pm 
 
 
 

 
 

~Wheels on the Bus Go Round n Round~ 
   
On behalf of the Finance Committee, thank you for the contributions 
to date, to the Bus Fund. An additional $9,013.69 will fully fund the 
purchase. Reaching this goal will allow the congregation to focus on 
giving towards the Spending Plan, including specifically for missions, 
during the last two months of the budget year ending August 31. Thank 
you for considering a designated gift to the Bus Fund! 

 
 

 

~ Outside Events ~ 
The Indiana Friends of Meserete Kristos Seminary invite you to enjoy an Ethiopian meal at Pleasant View 
Church, 58529 C.R. 23, Goshen, IN on Thursday, July 31, 6 p.m. The cost of the meal is $20 per person to be 
paid at the door. Any donations beyond that can be made by writing a check to MK College Link. You will hear 
from the Academic Dean, Dr. Yimenu Adimass, MK Church leader, Pastor Kebede Bekere, and Joe Sawatsky, 
short-term instructor at MKSeminary. Please RSVP to Ruth Sellers by Monday, July 28, 574.238.5822 or    
email: rbsellers@yahoo.com 
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